
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th March 2023 

WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY 

On Tuesday 21st March we are inviting everyone to take part in World Down Syndrome Day by ‘Rocking 

Your Socks’.  

This day is to help raise awareness about what Down’s syndrome is, what it means to have Down’s 

syndrome, and how people who have Down’s syndrome play a vital role in our lives and communities. 

Pupils may wear colourful, odd socks with their school uniform to help us celebrate and raise 

awareness.  

 

 

 

 


